
 

We are thrilled to announce the relocation of CODA NJ facility located to 
1501 West Edgar Road, Linden, NJ 07036 

(CFS Facility Code# to follow) 
 

Our newly constructed 322,000 sq ft facility, 62 dock doors plus 2 drive up ramps will be ready for our 
move date November 1, 2023. 

 
We’re eager to continue providing exceptional service while our gratitude goes to the incredible CODA 

team and the unwavering support of all our clients. 
 

Stay tuned for further information regarding location of all cargo availability and export delivery of goods. 
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A Varied Repetition of the First 


